

November 4, 2016

Darby Lee Young darby@levelplayingfield.ca

RE: 2016 Western Legacy Awards

Dear Darby,

My heartiest congratulations to you on being a finalist for this year's Western Legacy Award for Innovation! I was thrilled to discover you are being recognized for your exceptional, long-time advocacy on behalf of the disabled community in Calgary. It is eminently deserved.

It is vitally important that Calgary have entrepreneurs and innovators such as yourself providing important services and assistance f or disabled people. You have improved the lives of so many in the time you've devoted to this issue, and will continue to help many more. Your work with Level Playing Field, and all your other work on behalf of disabled Calgarians, stands as a shining example to the rest of us.

Thank you for your continued efforts on behalf of our community, your initiative, your creativity, and your outstanding commitment to making Calgary a better place. It is an honour for me to know you so well and to know that there are people such as you in our community improving the lives of disabled Calgarians.

Congratulations again, and I hope you emerge as the final winner on November 17!

Sincerely.

Hon. Kent Hehr, P.C., MP

Calgary Centre